
San Pedro Garza Garcia, Nuevo Lecin, Mexico, January 2015 

Board Chair 

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 

To whom it may concern: 

Universidad de Monterrey (UDEM) is pleased to take part in AASHE's Sustainability 

Tracking Assessment and Rating System (STARS) and we feel proud to submit our first 

STARS report after being part of the pilot program. 

We are committed to be leaders in sustainability in our country. This subject is one of 

our priorities into 2020 therefore the opportunity to review our actions as part of the 

STARS program provides us with valuable information. All the information collected and 

included in our STARS submission will be used to help guide our planning and 

development for the years to come. 

By sharing our experience, documenting our progress and identifying where we have 

fallen short, we can plan ahead to help shape a better future for our community. Our 

goal is to shape the leaders that our world needs. 

Antonio Jose Dieck Assad, Ph.D. 

President 
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